
 

 

 

 

Editor’s Note 
 

 

 

 Hello, and welcome to Volume 3-4 of the Economic Analysis. The 

year 2010 starts with a small change for the Journal. Namely, for the first 

time we  engaged a foreign guest editor - Prof. Dr. Jozef Glova from 

Technical Faculty, Kosice , Slovak Republic. Due to his excellent 

contribution to Volume 1-2, The Journal’s editorial staff will continue to 

call periodically foreign guest editors. 

In order to meet the standards, set forward by the Ministry of 

Science and Technology, Republic of Serbia, we have increased year-by-

year quality content. In that context, the Editorial Board promise to all our readers and other 

contributors that our team will do the best to maintain a high standard of the Journal and add more 

improvements in coming volumes. We expect that mentioned changes and high quality of the Journal 

would also improve our already not small citation rankings. 

It has been  a pleasure and an honor to create with a patient staff the Economic Analysis this 

year. I hope you enjoy and learn from the results, as we have. 

 

Once again, thank you. 

 

 

 
Prof. Dr. Mirjana Radović Marković 

 

Editor-in-Chief 
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